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Abstracts of XIV International Scientific and Practical Conference
Confusing Textbooks? Missed Lectures? Tough Test Questions? Fortunately for you, there's Schaum's
Outlines. More than 40 million students have trusted Schaum's to help them succeed in the classroom and
on exams. Schaum's is the key to faster learning and higher grades in every subject. Each Outline
presents all the essential course information in an easy-to-follow, topic-by-topic format. You also get
hundreds of examples, solved problems, and practice exercises to test your skills. This Schaum's
Outline gives you Practice problems with full explanations that reinforce knowledge Coverage of the
most up-to-date developments in your course field In-depth review of practices and applications Fully
compatible with your classroom text, Schaum's highlights all the important facts you need to know. Use
Schaum's to shorten your study time-and get your best test scores! Schaum's Outlines-Problem Solved.

The coining of novel lexical items and the creative manipulation of existing words and expressions is
heavily dependent on contextual factors, including the semantic, stylistic, textual and social
environments in which they occur. The twelve specialists contributing to this collection aim to
illuminate creativity in word formation with respect to functional discourse roles, but also examine
‘critical creativity’ determined by language policy, as well as diachronic phonetic variation in
creatively-coined words. The data, based either on large corpora or smaller hand-collected samples, is
drawn from advertising, the daily press, electronic communication, literature, spoken interaction,
cartoons, lexical ontologies and style guides. The coining of novel lexical items and the creative
manipulation of existing words and expressions is heavily dependent on contextual factors, including
the semantic, stylistic, textual and social environments in which they occur. The twelve specialists
contributing to this collection aim to illuminate creativity in word formation with respect to
functional discourse roles, but also examine ‘critical creativity’ determined by language policy, as
well as diachronic phonetic variation in creatively-coined words. The data, based either on large
corpora or smaller hand-collected samples, is drawn from advertising, the daily press, electronic
communication, literature, spoken interaction, cartoons, lexical ontologies and style guides. Each
study analyses novel formations in relation to their contexts of use and inevitably leads to the
crucial question of creativity vs. productivity. By focussing on creative lexical formations at the
level of parole, these studies provide insights into morphological theory at the level of langue, and
ultimately seek to explain lexical creativity as a function of language use.
Compilation of papers originally presented at "the International Conference English Language and
Literature Studies: Image, Identity, Reality (ELLSIIR)"--[p. ix].
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Long notorious as one of the most turbulent areas of the world, Lebanon nevertheless experienced an
interlude of peace between its civil war of 1860 and the beginning of the French Mandate in 1920. Engin
Akarli examines the sociopolitical changes resulting from the negotiations and shifting alliances
characteristic of these crucial years. Using previously unexamined documents in Ottoman archives,
Akarli challenges the prevailing view that attributes modernization in government to Western initiative
while blaming stagnation on reactionary local forces. Instead, he argues, indigenous Lebanese
experience in self-rule as well as reconciliation among different religious groups after 1860 laid the
foundation for secular democracy. European intervention in Lebanese politics, however, hampered efforts
to develop a correspondingly secular notion of Lebanese nationality. As ethnic and religious strife
increases throughout much of eastern Europe and the Middle East, the Lebanese example has obvious
relevance for our own time.
An investigation of the syndrome of computer addiction which attempts to discover if obsessive
dependency is harmful to the psychological and social development. It is based on case studies made of
volunteers, and other extensive research.
Put an end to knee pain! An esteemed surgeon and a water therapy expert team up to tell you the
essentials about your knees, how to get them back into shape, and how to prevent further pain and
injury. Through careful explanation, they examine each part of the healing process—from basic function
to long-term exercises—guiding you to a pain-free life. With detailed information on a variety of
healing options, you will learn how to make the right decisions for your knees, understand when and why
surgery is appropriate, and how simple exercise in your living room and in the pool can speed the postsurgical healing process.
The essays in this 1980 volume deal largely with medieval German heroic and epic poetry.
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